
 

25th February 2021 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
PE Hoodies available to order 
 
As you are aware, children will continue to come to school in their PE kit on the days that 
they have PE. This is something that we plan to continue even when other restrictions are 
lifted. 
 
We are therefore introducing a navy hoodie with the school logo to our PE kit. We have 
placed an order with Brigade, our uniform supplier, and expect these to arrive before the 
end of March. They will be available to order via ParentMail from today, priced at £13.95. 
These are not compulsory, however we have requested that during colder weather 
children wear navy joggers and a navy hoodie. 
 
Once the delivery has arrived, any hoodies that have been ordered will be given to your 
child’s teacher and then sent home with the children for you to add a name label. You 
will received a message via ParentMail to advise when this is happening. This is a change 
from our usual procedure regarding uniform collection to reduce the number of visitors in 
the school office. Please note that if you have ordered other items in addition to the 
hoodie, you will need to collect your order from the school office as normal. 
 
Yours sincerely 

  
 
Ashley Crittenden 
Headteacher  
 
 
 


